
SAN ANTONIO 
RIVER AUTHORITY 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

Please be advised that the San Antonio River Authority (“SARA”) does 
not issue a “Notice to Purchasers” form because Section 49.452 of the 
Texas Water Code does not apply to SARA. Texas Water Code section 
49.452 only applies to a district that includes less than all of the territory 
in at least one county. SARA has jurisdiction over the four counties of 
Bexar, Wilson, Karnes, and Goliad, and is not a partial-county district. In 

addition, SARA is not subject to Section 49.452 because SARA’s 
facilities and services are not financed with bonds payable in whole or in 
part from taxes or by the imposition of a Chapter 49 standby fee.     
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